
Dear Sir / Madam 
       I would like to thank you for the opportunity to provide 
submissions as part of your review of airport pricing. Brindabella 
Airlines are a member of the Regional Aviation Association of 
Australia and I am personally one of the directors of this 
organisation. I would like to as such place mine and my company’s 
support behind the submission provided to you by the RAAA. We would 
have liked to have personally presented a submission however work 
pressures have not afforded me the time to do so. If I can be of any 
help in your review please feel free to contact me.  
Yours Sincerely 
 
Jeffrey W Boyd 
CEO 
 
Brindabella Airlines Pty Ltd 


